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Comments: Hello,

 

Please take 'NO ACTION' on the East Crazy Inspiration Divide PEA.  I started to hunted, hiked and fish the Crazy

Mountains in the early 1960's and I find it very troubling to see how the Forest Services is losing site on the value

of wild places.  

 

I was very disappointed when the Forest Service traded away the west side porcupine-lowline trail and built the

higher elevation trail.  The lowline trail was a perfect place for the older generation.  It was a gentle trail that I

hiked with friends and grand kids but now can't access the new trail due to the elevation.  Now the same is

happening on the east side.  What shame.

 


